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Dear Dr. Larkins, 

Congratulations on the successful completion of your Ph.D.!  I know you have  been working 
hard towards this goal and am pleased to see that you've attained  it. 

I was very interested in the contents of the brief abstract that you sent me and would like 
very much to obtain a copy of the complete dissertation.  Could you please advise me how I 
might do that?  Is it available yet through University Microfilms International in Ann 
Arbor? 

With regard to your request for data on all jumps in the finals of the 1984 Olympic Games, I 
regret to advise that we have analyzed only the best available jumps by each competitor and 
not all jumps in the final.  I am therefore sending instead copies of some data I received 
from the IAAF Research Team that filmed at the recent World Championships in Rome.  These 
data include all legal jumps by all competitors in the final.  I hope you find them suitable 
for your purpose. 

 
Warm personal regards.  

Yours sincerely,  

James  G.   Hay,   P.h.D 

 
JGH:smd 

 


